
     Redeemer Lutheran School    South Gate, CA 

Principal: Mr. Gagan   /   Vice Principal:  Ms. Payan 

                                                                        “WALK AS CHILDREN OF LIGHT.”  –Ephesians 5:8 
 

Report cards for 1st quarter 

First-quarter report cards will be sent 
home tomorrow, Nov. 14. Please 
review your child’s grades and let 
his/her teacher know if you have any 
questions or concerns. 

Milk for 2nd Quarter 

Payments ($20) for milk for the second 
quarter are due by this Friday, Nov. 16. 
If your child gets milk on school days, 
please make sure we have received your 
payment by the end of the week. 

NO DOUBLE-PARKING! 

We have received several complaints of 
cars that are double-parked in front of 
our school during our 3:00-3:10 PM 
dismissal time. This creates a very 
dangerous situation for our students. 
Please DO NOT double-park your 
vehicle outside our school! 

Thanksgiving Break 

There will be no school and no daycare 
next Monday, November 19, through 
Friday, November 23. School will 
resume on Monday, November 26. 

Cell Phones and other devices 

A reminder that Redeemer students 
who bring cell phones and/or other 
electronic devices to school are required 
to turn them off and leave them in a 
backpack during class time and day care. 
If a call or text needs to be made, a 
student may ask a staff member for 
permission and supervision. 

TARDINESS – PLEASE READ 

Students who arrive late with no excuse 
cause disruptive and unnecessary 
interruptions for teachers and their 
students. Redeemer students are 
required to be in the gym and ready 
for school no later than 8:30 AM each 
school day.  

     

Special chapel tomorrow 

Rev. Dietrick Gladden, father of our 
primary grades teacher, Miss Ashley 
Gladden and a U.S. Navy veteran, will be 
leading our chapel service tomorrow, 
November 14.  

5th-8th Grade Parent Meeting 

A special 3-day, 2-night trip to 
Sacramento and San Francisco is being 
planned for our 5th through 8th graders 
May 8-10, 2019. An informational 
meeting will be held tomorrow 
Wednesday, November 14, 6:30 PM 
in Ms. Payan’s classroom. Parents of 5th-
8th graders are urged to attend this 
meeting. If you have any questions, 
please contact Mr. Gagan. 

Field Trip November 30th  

An all-school field trip is being planned 
for Friday, November 30. We will travel 
to the CA Science Center where we will 
watch the IMAX presentation “Secrets 
of Egypt” as well as have the chance to 
see the Space Shuttle Endeavour and 
tour the science museum. Parent 
chaperones are welcome to come with 
us. Watch for permission forms and  
more information. 

     

     From the Principal 

As Thanksgiving Day approaches, we 
naturally start thinking about all the 
things for which we are thankful. At the 
top of our lists should be God’s grace 
and mercy, shown to us in His Son, our 
Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ. May God 
bless you and your loved ones as you 
spend time together celebrating and 
giving thanks for all His blessings.                                  

 –Mr. Pat Gagan 
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This Week… 

 
Today, 11/13 

P.E. (bring P.E. clothes) 

Wednesday, 11/14 

Chapel, 9:00 AM 

Report cards go home 

5th-8th gr. meeting, 6:30pm 

Thursday, 11/15 

P.E. (bring P.E. clothes) 

Friday, 11/16 

Free dress – 1pm dismissal   

Hot lunch orders due 

  

Upcoming Events 

Mon-Fri., 11/19-11/23 

Thanksgiving break 

Mon., 11/26 

School resumes 

Fri., 11/30 

Field trip to Science Center 

Thu., 12/20 

Free dress – noon dismissal 

NO DAY CARE 

Christmas Program, 6pm 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 

 

  
 

Visit us on the web 

www.redeemersouthgate.org 

facebook: 
@redeemerlutheran 
schoolandchurch 

instagram: 

@redeemersg 
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